
Please vote NO on SB 261. 
Legislators should always be able to use contributions from their constituents to defray costs encourage by absences from sessions 
of Legislative Assembly. Further there should be not bullying when legislators defend their constituents rights to make a living. 
Limited government and Personal choice and personal responsibility is what we value here in Oregon. We value the legislators who 
support us! Stop infringing on our livelihood and the economy and our freedoms and the legislators freedoms by trying to violate 
freedom of speech and how they represent us.
This bullying at the political level needs to stop. Legislators who work for their constituents should be rewarded not treated like this! 
This violates local control of legislators’ behavior by constituents through imposition of an institutional punishment when legislators 
are trying to work for constituents. Please vote No on SB 261!


